
Butterfly Memorial Event
		  Chesapeake Highlands Memorial Gardens and Calvert Hospice will host the third annual 		
     Butterfly Release celebrating the memory of loved ones. This event  is scheduled for Sunday, September 
20, 2015 starting promptly at 2:00 p.m. with the program concluding by 4:00 p.m.  Individuals and families 
wishing to participate can purchase a butterfly in the name of a loved one. Included with the donation of 
$25.00 per butterfly is a personalized acknowledgement card sent to a designated recipient. To honor the 
name(s) of a loved one(s) please visit www.calverthospice.org  or call 410-535-0892 and request 
a Butterfly Release registration form. Orders must be received by Monday, September 14th. The event will 
include live music, light refreshments, and the reading of each name being honored. 

We are proud to announce The Oasis , a 
new and innovative garden section at 

Chesapeake  Highlands Memorial Gardens, is 
now completed. The meandering paths within 
the garden compliment a gazebo, a tranquil      
waterfall and a winding stream, all surrounded
by meticulous landscaping. This new 
development is filled with a variety of distinctive
choices for cremation memorials. Sites for 
personalized granite pedestals or benches are available throughout The Oasis  and large granite 
fountains, walls, and trellis features provide impressive niche sites as well. Please contact the office for 
your complimentary tour and consultation. 

Summer 2015 Newsletter

For many years we have offered Christmas Wreaths for sale with placement. Please 
be advised that we will no longer be offering this service. 


